
 

CHRISTMAS DAY LUNCH 

25th DECEMBER AT 12H30 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE BOOKING CLOSING DATE FOR THIS LUNCH IS 

18TH DECEMBER. 

 

There are already good bookings for this special day.  Do not miss out and book 
soon.   

 

Please let me know if you wish to set up a special table and supply me with the 
numbers.  We will get it ready for you, and if you would care to decorate it yourself, 
please let me know.   

 

We will, of course, have tables ready and decorated for those who would prefer to 
take their seats once they arrive. 

 

There will be a playing area set aside for the children.  This will have colouring 
books, etc available.  We will also have a DVD to play on one of the TV sets if this is 
needed.   Please let us know the number and ages of the children who will be 
attending.   

 

Judy Stuart -  ResCom Hospitality -   Unit No 87, Ext 1087 

 


